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The National Lottery Supports Young People in High Wycombe
with Cost-of-Living Fund

The National Lottery has awarded a Community Cost of Living grant of £75k to
support Action4Youth’s High Wycombe Youth Centre, The Junction.

Funding from the Lottery Cost of Living Fund will support vital work at The Junction during a
time when many young people cannot afford or gain access to necessary support or
recreational activities.

The Junction supports over 2000 young people living in and around High Wycombe every
year and is open every day providing a warm safe space for young people with services such
as mentoring, Counselling, crisis support, homework clubs, and cooking sessions.

Paul Dyne The Junction Manager said ” I've seen firsthand the transformative impact of the
support we offer young people in the local community. With the funding from The
National Lottery fund together, we're not just helping to alleviate financial burdens; we're
investing in the future of local young people and the next generation.”

The funding will mean that The Junction can support and reach more young people from in
and around High Wycombe and offer vital support, especially during the cost-of-living crisis.

For more information visit: https://www.action4youth.ora/the-junction/
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NOTES FOR EDITORS

Action4Youth is a local charity dedicated to transforming young lives and providing life-enhancing experiences for
young people. With over 70 years of experience, Action4Youth's programmes and services aim to inspire, challenge,
and equip young individuals to reach their full potential.
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